

Dear Parent/Carers

We would like our out of school club to be the best it can and provide what both the children and parents want. Please help us to do this by completing this questionnaire to ensure we meet your family's needs.

Are you aware of the sessions we provide before and after school as well as during the holidays?
ad ing the hondays.
Do you currently use any of these sessions?
Would you be interested in your child attending the holiday club during certain professional days and school holidays? If yes, how far in advance would you need to know the dates we plan to open?
If your child already attends any of the out of school sessions, are you happy with the service we provide?
Are there any activities your child likes/dislikes and are there any activities you would like to see?
Any other comments?

You are very welcome to drop in at any time with your child/children to any of our clubs if you are interested in attending. We are always pleased to see you. Please return this questionnaire to either the Flash room or the school office.

Many thanks, The Flash Team